
 
    

       
      

   
   

 
         

 
           

           
           

 
 

    
  

 
 

From: Shayla DeGooyer <redacted> 
Date: Fri, 18 Apr 2008 17:18:24 -0400 
To: "Shane, Barbara (NIH/NIEHS) [E]" <shane@niehs.nih.gov> 
Conversation: BPA BAN 
Subject: BPA BAN 

I would like to add a comment and opinion. 

I believe the US should follow Canada's actions and ban the 
products containing BPA. It is just one more thing that 
contaminates our bodies and is so potentially harmful it should be 
banned. 

Wife Mother Sister Daughter 
Shayla DeGooyer 
[redacted] 




